
 
 
U.S., Canadian Coast Guards Exchange Polar Icebreaker Acquisition Knowledge 
 
The U.S. Coast Guard hosted representatives from the Canadian Coast Guard Nov. 18-19 
in Washington, D.C., to discuss design, technical requirements, and building and testing 
strategies for the two organizations’ polar icebreaker acquisition projects. U.S. Coast 
Guard photo by Petty Officer 2nd Class Luke Clayton.  


